ST. MARY’S COLLEGE SEYMOUR

90 HIGH STREET, TELEPHONE (03) 5792 2611, FACSIMILE (03) 5792 4091, P.O. BOX 269, SLYMOUR VICTORIA 3061

Friday 20" November 2020
Dear Parents and Guardians,
Re: Primary Learning Centre
On behalf of the St Mary’s College M(mission)2020 Committee it is pleasing to announce

Moretto Building Pty Ltd of Shepparton is the successful tender to build the Primary
Learning Centre and construct the Parish Car Park. Mr Frank Moretto and Fr Eugene
Ashkar, Parish Priest signed the contract at the College on Thursday afternoon.

‘Moretto Building Ltd is a privately owned and operated company that have been
undertaking construction projects throughout regional Victoria for over 40 years.
Moretto Building has grown into a highly successful operation with a personnel base of
over 20 staff.

Moretto Building is proud of the relationships that have been built over the past 40 years,
and as a direct result of our approach and delivery a large portion of our business is from
repeat clients.

Diversity is another of Moretto’s strengths, having delivered successful projects for the
educational, commercial, hospitality, retail, and industrial sectors it is evident that our
approach to projects can be successfully applied to any project, regardless of size,
complexity, or industry.

Moretto Building services Shepparton, Echuca, Cobram, Yarrawonga, Wangaratta, Benalla,
Euroa, Seymour and Bendigo.’ (Moretto Website).

Construction work will begin on the 18t January 2021 and the M2020 Committee have
worked in partnership with ROAM Architects and Catholic Education Melbourne to fulfil
State Government requirements to ensure completion of the project during 2021.

ROAM Architects drawings for the design of the Centre are attached.

Best wishes

.

Wayne Smith

Principal

St Mary’s College Seymour
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